
 

 

MORRISTOWN CITY COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

Special Meeting, to follow Closed Meeting 

Wednesday, October 2, 2024 

 

Members Present: Tony Lindahl (Mayor), Linda Murphy, Leon Gregor, Joe Caldwell 
Members Absent: Jake Golombeski 
Others Present: Ellen Judd (City Administrator), Cassie Eldeen (City Clerk), Mark Rahrick (City Attorney), Susan 

Tindal, Vivian and Dale Dulas, Pete Remington, John Byers, Justin Duncan, Dave and Lynda Schlie, 
John and Stacy Chmelik, Janis Rossow, and Steve Nordmeier 

  

1. Call to Order: A special meeting of the Morristown City Council was called to order on Wednesday 
October 2, 2024 at 7:29 p.m. in the Community Hall at 402 Division Street South by 
Mayor Tony Lindahl. 

7. NEW BUSINESS:  
A.  Next Phase of Street 

Project 
SEH has asked if the City of Morristown wants to move forward with the next street 
project. There was an inquiry on which streets would be worked on. Chestnut, 
Bloomer, 1st, and 2nd would be potential if approved. The scope of the work would be 
the same as the last two projects. Council discussion. Mayor Lindahl went around the 
table asking each Council person if they would like to proceed. There was no interest 
in moving forward with any new street projects at this time. No motion made to give 
SEH permission to move forward. 

B.  Justin Duncan Thanked the Council for putting the project on hold. He said there needs to be grants 
secured before proceeding. Inquired about the homeowners that were missed in the 
assessment process and who is paying for those. He thinks it shouldn’t be the city, it 
should be SEH.  

10. ADJOURNMENT: Motion by Murphy, seconded by Caldwell and was carried unanimously to adjourn the 
Special Meeting at 7:48 p.m. 

11. NEXT MEETING: Regular Meeting: Monday October 7, 2024 – 7:00 p.m. 
 

  Approved:  
    

Attested:   Mayor, Tony Lindahl  
    

 City Clerk, Cassie Eldeen   
 


